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   For Immediate Release:                                                          July 13, 2016 

       This will be the Rescheduled  Meeting 

 

Sarasota County Branch-NAACP to hold Community Conversation with local law enforcement  

 

In light of the events happening around the country The Sarasota Branch of the NAACP is holding a Community Conversation with local law 

enforcement, other community groups, and our community. It is time for a frank discussion with our community and law enforcement. 

Please join us Monday, July 25, 2016 at Robert L. Taylor Community Complex 1845 34th Street Sarasota, Fl. 34234 from 6:30pm-8:00pm.    

For more information concerning the community conversation please contact Trevor D. Harvey, President  

at 941-374-1054. 

 

“Founded in 1909, the NAACP is the nation's oldest and largest civil rights organization.  Its members throughout the United States and the world are the premier advocates for civil 

rights in their communities, conducting voter mobilization and monitoring equal opportunity in the public and private sectors”. 

### 

mailto:sarasotanaacp@msn.com

